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AM/LH 
 
17 December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As the term draws to a close, I would like to thank you all for your fantastic support.  It has been a 
busy few weeks with close to 500 parents/carers visiting for Christmas Dinners and so far close to 
500 attending Christmas performances. 
 
Christmas Craft Afternoon 
A reminder that our annual Christmas Craft afternoon is on Thursday afternoon starting at 1.30pm.  
Normal signing out collection arrangements will apply. 
 
Christmas Class Parties 
End of term class parties are taking place throughout the day on Friday 20 December.  If you 
would like your child to wear party clothes for the day rather than change for their party time, this 
would be ok.  Alternatively, your child should attend in uniform and change before their party time. 
 
Friday 20 December 
Please be reminded that it is a 2pm finish on Friday.  School will resume as normal on Tuesday 7 
January 2020. 
 
Parking 
We have recently received several complaints from residents with regards to inconsiderate parking 
around school.  Please be aware of other road users and parking restrictions in the vicinity of the 
school.  I have received a letter from Northumberland County Council informing me that the 
parking restrictions will be enforced by Civil Enforcement Officers. 
 
After School Wrap Around Care 
You should have received an email on Monday about after school childcare which we will be 
offering until 6pm every week day from Tuesday 7 January 2020.  If you are interested in this but 
have not received the letter, please contact the school office.  Bookings for the childcare are open 
through the School Money Online system from 3.30pm on Wednesday 18 December.  If you do not 
have access to School Money, please contact the Main Office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher
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